
 
 
 
 
 

Share Design Ideas for the  
Noyo Center! 

The City of Fort Bragg, working in partnership with Sonoma State University, is 
having initial designs prepared for a marine science/education center for a portion 
of the Mill Site property.   The proposed Noyo Center will serve as a cold water 
marine research center for the State college system and a nature center with ma-
rine exhibits and talks for residents and visitors.  The City has hired the team of 
Bauer & Wiley and Jones & Jones to design the facility.  These experienced archi-
tectural firms designed the Ocean Institute at Dana Point.    The City is sponsoring 
two public design events for the community to inform the project design. 

Noyo Center Design Input 
Monday, June 7, 7:00 ~ 8:30 pm 

Town Hall 
An informal open house for you to learn about the project, exchange ideas, and 
provide input to the design team about the Noyo Center’s amenities, activities, 
look and feel.  

Noyo Center Design Review 
Thursday, June 10, 7:00 ~ 8:30 pm 

Town Hall 
An informal open house and an opportunity to look at and comment on the draft 
designs created during the four-day Noyo Center Design Charrette (which will not 
be open to the general public).  
 

This project is funded by a California Sustainable Communities Grant. 
 


